
GMX Votes 5-0 for Torey Alston as Executive Director 
  
South Florida – Yesterday, the Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) voted 5-0 for Torey Alston as 
the permanent Executive Director of the agency.  The GMX governing board convened in a special board 
meeting to conduct interviews for Executive Director and complete organizational business of the 
agency. 
  
Pursuant to section 348.0304(4)(b), Florida Statutes, the law requires that, “In the hiring of an executive 
director of the agency, the governing body of the agency shall conduct a nationwide search in order to 
identify the most qualified candidate.” The Governing Board launched the Executive Director search 
process on September 27, 2023, and approved the creation of the Executive Director Search Committee 
on November 17, 2023.   
  
The search attracted 199 applicants and the process was narrowed to a smaller pool with a 
recommendation to ultimately interview the top three applicants. 
  
The GMX governing board authorized the head of the Executive Search Committee, Board Member 
Blanco, to initiate negotiations with Mr. Alston, with assistance from the general counsel and human 
resources. 
  
  
###  
  
About the Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) The Greater Miami Expressway Agency (GMX) 
operates five expressways in Miami-Dade and portions of northeast Monroe County that include SR 
836/Dolphin Expressway, SR 112/Airport Expressway, SR 874/Don Shula Expressway, SR 878/Snapper 
Creek Expressway and SR 924/Gratigny Parkway. GMX is funded almost entirely by toll revenue and is 
dedicated to making your commute safer and more efficient. 
 


